
 

 

 
 

 
Minutes of The Highways Committee Meeting held On  

Monday 19th November 2018 at 7.30pm in The Rackliff Centre Rusthall 

 

 

Present  

Councillors: Cllr Edwards, Cllr Blackburn, Cllr Ducklin and Cllr Duncombe . Mr Heasman  

 

OFFICER PRESENT: S Denne  

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC PRESENT: None 

ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN: RESOLVED to elect Cllr Ducklin 

. 

ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN: RESOLVED to elect Cllr Edwards 

 

1.  Enquire whether anyone present intends to film, photograph and/or record the meeting - 

No-one present intended to film, photograph and/or record the meeting. 

 

2. Apologies for absence – Cllr Britcher and Cllr Gordon 

 

3. Declaration of Interests – None  

4.   Minutes -  To resolve that the minutes of the Council Meeting held on 2nd October 2017 be taken 

as read, confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chairman - Agreed. 

 

5.   Marking of Business Steps within the High Street – Cllr Duncombe informed the 

members that there was no further update due to KCC work load. However, they 

suggested that the request for the painted steps be put on the local highway plan as this 

might speed up the request.  

5.    Local Highways Plan – It was agreed to draw up plan of requested works and send to 

KCC Highways. The first four items to be put on the list were High Street steps, A264 

crossing, Woodside Road one way and 20 is plenty. Cllr Ducklin to draw up list and send 

to Clerk for submission to KCC Highways. 

6.   Speed watch Update – Mr Heasman informed the Committee that finding volunteers was 

difficult. It was agreed that he and the Clerk would write an article for the RL.  

7.   Open session for questions from the public: None 

 

Next meeting to be arranged for February 2019. 

The Meeting Closed at 21:25 


